OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR STATE OF MONTANA

STEVE BULLOCK GOVERNOR



Angela McLean Lt. Governor

May 28, 2014

Mary Lou Oliver, RN, BSN, MSPH Scoliosis Screening Program Children's Healthcare of Atlanta 1455 Tullie Circle Atlanta, GA 30329

Dear Mary Lou Oliver and Scoliosis Research Society:

I am pleased to recognize June, 2014 as "National Scoliosis Awareness Month" in the State of Montana.

I commend the efforts of the Scoliosis Research Society for researching and raising public awareness of the condition of scoliosis. It's unfortunate that many citizens, especially children, develop this this condition and are faced with problems throughout their life. Early detection for children plays a major role in helping prevent and treat this condition.

I encourage all Montanans to acknowledge June, 2014 as "National Scoliosis Awareness Month."

Sincerely,

STEVE BULLOCK

Governor